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Dear City Council members,

I am an active STR Investor and owner that has gone through the hoops of getting permitted STRs in KCMO. I have
one the 64114 zip code and one in the 64117 zip code.

I wanted to write to advocate for the jobs and businesses each STR brings which usually requires a remodel or rehab
of the property and management. This provides opportunities for contractors, electricians, plumbers and property
managers and also entices visitors to spend more time in KCMO visiting family or other attractions. Additionally,
Ubers, rental cars are all businesses that are utilized for many visitors.

I do my best to ensure that there are no noise complaints and that my neighbors are content.

Please continue to allow these opportunities as KCMO is unique for them and is actually why a lot of out of state
investors choose to invest in KCMO.

Thanks again,

Mia Edgar
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